
 
 
 
 

CITY OF IMPERIAL 
CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE THAT THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY 
OF IMPERIAL TOOK ACTION AT THEIR MEETING OF 

NOVEMBER 7, 2018 TO CANCEL THE REGULAR MEETING 
SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 21, 2018.  THE NEXT 
REGULAR MEETING WILL BE DECEMBER 5, 2018. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________  
Debra Jackson, City Clerk 


